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of medicinal plants 

December 4, 2020 
 
On Friday, December 4, 2020, at 10.00 a.m. - 11.30 a.m., Assoc. Prof. Surakit Nathisuwan, the Dean
of MUPY, attended the MOU signing ceremony with the representatives from the National Science and
Technology Development Agency (NSTDA), the Faculty of Pharmacy, Mahidol University, Food and Drug
Administration (FDA), the Department of Medical Sciences, Ministry of Public Health. The MOU was
established by four institutions with the aim of collaborating and developing the database for the
utilization and uses of medicinal plants for cosmetic and external uses.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/2842


